
Notice

It is notified to all concerned that Law Museum & Archives of Allahabad
High Court is required to make two documentaries to showcase the
importance and the history of the Allahabad High Court for information and
educational purpose on urgent basis. These documentaries are to be
displayed in the Audio-Msual Room of the Law Museum & Archives.

Those who are willing to make these documentaries and having
expertise in this field may contact within 15 days from today to Registrar
(Museum) at the Law Museum & Archives at 10, Thornhil Road, near
Sai Mandir on all working days between 10.00 am. to 05.00 pm or may
contact on his mobile No. 8004905327.

Dated: Registrar General
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